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Successful Launch of MPhil Evening Program 

Under supervision of Director NIP, Prof. Dr. Rubina Hanif, NIP team  

successfully launched evening program for MPhil. This is the  

first-ever evening program offered by National Institute of  

Psychology. The program is particularly designed for professionals 

who can easily join evening classes for their academic progression. In 

order to welcome evening program students and to familiarize them 

with NIP culture, an orientation session was arranged by the Director 

and MPhil Evening Program Coordinator, Dr. Jamil Ahmad Malik, 

(Associate Professor) on February 28th, 2022. Students were welcomed 

by the director and treated with exquisite tea. Memories of this suc-

cessful initiation of the evening program were captured through camera. 

An MOU was signed between National 

Institute of Psychology and Hometown 

Community Foundation on March 17th, 

2022. According to MOU, both parties 

will work side by side to  

eradicate drug addiction from Twin 
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NIP Activities  

Cities. Awareness Session and Registration desk  

activity will be held in near future. 

Other workshops and community outreach  

programs are planned by CEO Hometown  

Community Foundation, Ms. Mehwish Tariq and 

Director of National Institute of Psychology,  

Prof. Dr. Rubina Hanif. 

As per long rooted traditions of National Institute of 

Psychology, second week of March was observed as 

the plantation week. Like every year, students and 

teachers contributed for plantation activity  

wholeheartedly.  

The activity was supervised by  Dr. Nelofer Kiran 

Rauf, (Assistant Professor). Every class of BS, 

MPhil, and PhD was assigned a different day and 

time slot for their plantation activity which was  

followed by the plantation activity of Director and 

all faculty members.  

Dr. Jamil Ahmad Malik 

(Associate Professor)  

participated in a 5-day 

Capacity Building 

Training for PIs. The 

training was organized by HEC in  

collaboration with British Council from 7th to 11th 

March at Marriott Islamabad. 

One-day faculty trip was arranged by the Institute 

during semester break for refreshment of faculty 

members to exotic place near  Khanpur dam, called 

Mabali Island. The journey started at 9-am in the 

morning. A pleasant weather accompanied with 

amusing conversations all along. After reaching 

Mabali Island, faculty explored  
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